
 
TLBPC COVID-19 PRECAUTIONS 

(26 March 2020) 
In light of the new government measures to curb the spread of COVID-19 in Singapore, 
TLBPC will adopt the following practices: 

(1) Sunday Worship Services (English and Chinese) will be streamed online through 
YouTube starting 10.30am every Lord’s Day. A link will be given at the Church 
website (www.truelifebpc.org.sg) and at the True Life BPC Telegram Channel. 

(2) The Friday night prayer meeting, Chinese Bible Study, Fellowship group meetings 
and other group meetings will be suspended until further notice. Fellowship groups 
may consider using suitable video conferencing tools for meetings.  

(3) The Good Friday Service is cancelled. Special arrangements will be made for Holy 
Communion to be observed on Maundy Thursday, Good Friday and the Lord’s Day. 
Details to be announced soon. 

(4) Easter Service will be conducted online on Easter Sunday at 10.30am.  
(5) Special arrangements will be made for baptism to be conducted on Easter Sunday, and 

for those reaffirming their faith and transferring church membership. Details to be 
announced soon.  

(6) The Annual Congregational Meeting (ACM) as well as Election of Office Bearers 
will be postponed until the Church can meet physically again.  

(7) You may give your tithes and offerings by means of bank transfer to the True Life 
BPC UOB account using the Church's UEN T04SS0101DU01. You can also give 
through PayNow or through cheque. If you wish to give designated offerings, please 
do so only by cheque. Please address cheque to “True Life Bible-Presbyterian Church” 
and mail it to 1 Goldhill Plaza, #03-35, Singapore 308899. Do not send cash. 


